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AUSTRALIAN FILM FEATURES IN INAUGURAL ACCRA INTERNATIONAL FILM FESTIVAL


25 June 2013, Accra – The Australian High Commission is pleased to be supporting the Australian film Bran Nue Dae to feature in the first ever Accra International Film Festival (AIFF).  The AIFF will run from 25 – 30 June. 

Bran Nue Dae is a coming-of-age musical comedy that celebrates family, forgiveness and reconciliation, set against the spectacularly beautiful Australian landscape. 

In attendance will be notable actors and directors including American Bill Duke; representatives of the diplomatic corps; company executives and stakeholders in the Ghanaian film industry; and members of the public.

The Australian High Commissioner to Ghana, Ms Joanna Adamson, said “we are delighted that this iconic Australian film is showing as part of the Accra International Film Festival.  It’s a wonderful opportunity for Ghanaians to see the unique diversity of Australian culture.”


Media Contacts 

For further information, please contact Public Affairs officer Mr Walter Kudzodzi on 0302 216 415, cell phone 020 433 7275, or email walter.kudzodzi@dfat.gov.au.  
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